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HAREN (Gr.), 23rd February 1966.
Dear Sirs,

3078 "BARTH"
In reply to your classing letter, dated

11-2-66 I beg toinform you that the collision
bulkhead ought to be stated as bheing on fr.Nos.
97/90. Will you be so kind to alter the report
accordingly.

THe certificates of the equipment have been
checked and endorsed.

A report C11 has been sent by letter 5, No.
672 however only on the 2nd of PFebruary last.
I assume that since your letter this report has
been received.

Yours faithfulily,
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